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***************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************

This Form 99 is in reference to a letter Dickstein Shapiro PAC received from the Federal Election Commission dated 

September 19, 2008 in regards to a July 14, 2008 reported general contribution to John McCain 2008 Inc..  The PAC's 

representative inadvertently designated the contribution to the general campaign on the August Monthly Report, and the 

PAC will be redesignating the contribution to the primary on the October Monthly Report.  The McCain campaign reported 

having received the contribution on August 8, 2008, and therefore, Dickstein Shapiro PAC is within the sixty-day window 

for redesignating the contribution on the report.  The McCain campaign has been notified of the redesignation in a 

letter sent October 2, 2008, and Dickstein Shapiro will report this redesignation on its October Monthly report, which 

is due October 20, 2008. 


